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Political Management and Decision-Making Arrangements 
 

Notice of Motion 
 
Motion received in terms of Standing Order No 19 on 10 September 2018, proposed by Councillor 
Joe Fagan, seconded by Councillor Robert Brown. 
 
“That the Council asserts the importance of openness, transparency and democratic accountability in 
our political management and decision-making arrangements; believes that full meetings of the 
Council should be strengthened as a forum for political debate and decision and, to that end, agrees: 
 
1) That, as a priority, Officers be asked to review the Terms of Reference for Council, Committees 

and Forums and other procedural documentation and advise of any changes which would be 
required in order to reserve the power to approve the annual savings package to the Council in 
addition to all Revenue and Capital Budgets.  This advice to be provided in the form of a report 
to Council by December 2018 for formal determination.   

 
2) That the Standing Orders, Terms of Reference for Committees and Forums and other 

procedural documentation be reviewed, including any enhancements to the role of the Council, 
by the Standards and Procedures Advisory Forum and its recommendations be reported in the 
first instance to the Executive Committee, as parent committee of the Standards and 
Procedures Advisory Forum, prior to any referral to Council.  

 
3) That, as part of said review, recommendations be made on how the Standing Orders, Terms of 

Reference for Committees and Forums and other procedural documentation be amended to 
enhance the role of the Council on key policy initiatives and other issues the Standards and 
Procedures Advisory Forum considers appropriate.” 

 
 


